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Young Inspectors report on: Isle of Wight Cricket Board 

 

Address : Futsal Centre, Manners View, Newport 

 

Contact details: 01983 530551 

 

Date of Inspection:  21st May 2016 

 

Number of Young Inspectors present: 2 

 

Date of Publication : May 2016 

 

The ‘Young Inspectors Scheme” has been developed to capture the 
voice of children and young people who have a disability and/or 
additional needs giving them the opportunity to contribute in shaping and 
developing the service. 

The Young Inspectors reviewed the Short Breaks service based on the 
following areas deemed important to them. The inspection is part of an 
agreement between Short Breaks and the provider highlighted within the 
Short Breaks agreement. This is what the Young Inspectors found:  
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Report Summary 

 

Inspected areas Overall (star rating) out of 3 
Stars 

Did they meet 
Young Inspectors 
needs 

Staff   
 

See 4.1 

Fun and Enjoyment  
 

 See 4.2 

Accessibility   See 4.3 

Safety and 
surroundings 
 

 See 4.4 

  



Written by Steph Douglas-Robson  
Page 4 

 

  

Contents  

1.0 Details about the provision that was inspected 

2.0 Introduction – Why we inspected Isle of Wight Cricket Board? 

3.0 Methodology – How we inspected Isle of Wight Cricket Board? 

4.0 Review analysis- What we reviewed 

4.1 Staff 

4.2 Fun and enjoyment 

4.3 Accessibility 

4.4 Safety and Surroundings 

4.5 Food and Dinning experience 

5.0 Summary of Inspection - What the Young Inspectors found 

6.0 Recommendations – How the activity can be made better?  

6.1 Young Inspectors views 

6.2 Young Inspector Lead recommendations 

6.3 Parents feedback 

7.0 Determining overall award 

8.0 Provider feedback  

  



Written by Steph Douglas-Robson  
Page 5 

 

  

 

1.0 Details about the provision that was inspected 

The service offers Young people from ages 11-19 the chance to 
expereince cricket in an exciting, fun enviroment led by qualified 
coaches. 

Overview of the organisation/service :  

The opportunity to experience the game of cricket in an exciting, fun 
enviroemtn. You will learn or improve how you hit, bowl, throw and catch 
as well as playing lots of fun games of cricket whilist making friends. 

 

What they provide: 

The opportunity to experience the game of cricket in an exciting, fun 
enviroment. They learn how to hit, bowl, throw and catch aswell as play 
lots of fun games of crisket while making friends. 

 

When is it available:  Saturdays from 16th April to 8th October at 11.30-
1pm.  

 

How much is the costs: £3 per session 

 

Who to contact to book:  Stuart Chatfield or just turn up on the day  
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2.0 Introduction – Why we inspected Isle Jump? 

We decided to inspect Isle of Wight Cricket board as they are an 
established provider to Short Breaks. It was inspected to capture the 
views and opinions of young people who attended the activity. 

3.0 Methodology – How we inspected Isle Jump? 

The inspection took place at a Saturday session.  Two Young Inspectors 
went along to participate in the session being offered.  

 

4.0 Review analysis- What we reviewed 

 

4.1 Staff 

Young Inspectors stated that they were greeted nicely and “Graham 
helped and made it fun”.  

 

4.2 Fun and enjoyment 

Young Inspectors had lots of fun during the session and one of the 
Young Inspectors was particularity looking forward to attending the 
session again with the possibility of joining the cricket team. 

One of the Young Inspectors said “I didn’t think I would enjoy it, but it 
was actually quite good fun!” 

4.3 Accessibility 

There were no issues with accessibility. The building was on ground 
level and the door was easy accessible with amble free parking outside 
of the building. The session could easily be accessed by a wheelchair 
user. The Young Inspectors thought the session was “cheap” and “worth 
it”. 
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4.4 Safety and Surroundings 

The Young Inspectors that participated felt that they were safe and that 
Graham was helpful and nice. “He showed us how to throw the ball 
safely without injuring ourselves or others”. The Young Inspectors were 
not made aware of any fire procedures and when asked about the fire 
procedure Graham was unsure of the arrangements or if there was 
another fire door at the back of the building. 

4.5 Food and Dinning experience 

There was a vending machine on site but the Young Inspectors had 
brought their own drinks. 

5.0 Summary of Inspection - What the Young Inspecto rs found 

Young Inspectors were asked to inspect the safety and surroundings, 
the staff, accessibility and the fun and enjoyment of the activity. 

Young Inspectors felt they were safe throughout the session that they 
participated in. They commented on how friendly the other young people 
were.  

The session is inclusive for all. 

6.0 Recommendations – How the activity can be made better?  

No recommendations. 

6.1 Young Inspectors views 

Young Inspectors felt that the session was very good and was made fun 
by Graham. 
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6.2 Young Inspectors Lead recommendations 

I feel the session was run very well, and Graham included everyone who 
attended by allowing them all in turn to bat, bowl and field. 

I would like to note that the staff need to make young people and their 
carers/parents aware of the fire safety procedure and exits.  

 

6.2 Parents Feedback 

Non available 

 

7.0 Overall award 

3 stars awarded  

 

8.0 Provider feedback  

Oscar Le Neve-Foster said "Awesome. Graham is the best teacher ever 
- he makes me love cricket "  

 


